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PARENTAL REQUEST SPECIAL DROP-OFF                                    

     Parents may occasionally request in writing that a child be dropped off at a different bus stop.  Because safety considerations are of primary importance, the bus driver will not honor requests that students be dropped off at other than an established stop.  Parental requests will be honored only on a  “space available” basis.

First Reading:

 October10, 2000

Second Reading:
 October 24, 2000

Adopted:

 October 24, 2000

